
Globemaster Holiday Cards 2021 – uniquely hand-made individually 

What is this? 

This is an optional, fun activity for all cadets to enjoy. Participating cadets will use their 

imagination, creativity, and effort to make a card, sending good wishes to another cadet. In 

return each participating cadet will get a "hand-made Holiday Card" from another cadet, 

together with a small gift from the SSC. 

How to participate? 

1. Each participant will use paper and any other materials to make a Holiday Card with 

good wishes written inside. DO NOT buy or use a commercially available card. 

2. (Optional step: Take a photo of it for the "Best design" contest later.) 

3. Place the card into an envelope and write the following address:  

To A Lucky Cadet 

8 - 9251 Yonge Street, Suite 278 

Richmond Hill, ON   L4C 9T3 

 

4. At the back of the envelop, write down your name as: Rank, Surname, First name 

5. Put a stamp on the envelope and mail it by Wednesday 8 Dec 2021. 

What to expect? 

Starting on 13 Dec 2021, “Holiday Cards” participating cadets’ names will be posted, based on 

the cards we receive in the mailbox. 

Cadets on the list posted can come to the Legion Br.375, on 19 Dec 2021 to receive a “one-of-a-

kind, uniquely hand-made” Holiday Card from another cadet (by random draw) and a little gift 

from the SSC. 

Be aware! 

If your Holiday Card cannot reach the Squadron Mailbox and your name is not posted because: 

 The mailing address is not correct; 

 No stamp or not enough postage on the envelop; and  

 Holiday Card is mailed out too late. 

You will not receive a Holiday Card and gift. 

Therefore cadets are advised to follow instructions carefully. 


